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Clee Class: Spring Term 2 2023.
Welcome to the second half of our Spring Term. 
During the last half term the children enjoyed joining in with the RSPB’s ‘Big Schools Birdwatch’, National Storytelling week, Chinese New Year, Safer Internet Day, NSPCC Number Day and Valentine’s Day. 
Every week we have learned how to say ‘hello’ in a language which some of the children in our class speak at home. So far we have learned to say hello in Bulgarian, Polish, Arabic, Turkish, Spanish and French.
Our Literacy topic this half term will be based on the book ‘The Journey Home’ by Emma Levey; alongside this we will be planning learning opportunities from the children’s interests. We will be continuing to share a wide range of books, rhymes, poems and songs linked to growth, seasonal changes and festivals. We will be learning about St David’s Day, Baba Marta Day, World Book Day, St Patrick’s Day, Mother’s Day and Easter. If you would like to share any ideas for any of the learning we will be doing, we would love to hear from you. 
As you know a home learning activity is set every term, this is a project for children to complete at home, alongside family and friends over several weeks and is designed to further children’s learning and understanding of a topic, as well as develop independent learning and interest.  For this half term’s home learning project, I would like them to re-create a special memory with their family; this will link to our focus text, OR they can create an Easter Garden, this will link to our Easter learning. These can be as creative as you like; e.g. they could paint or draw a picture, write or create a model – anything that takes their fancy! This can be as creative as you like and be brought to school by Monday 27th March to give all children the time to share their projects in class.  We look forward to seeing the completed creations.
There will be weekly updates on Clee Class page on the school website every Friday showing the learning which has taken place during the week.
Whilst in Clee, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, please write a comment about how they have read in their reading diary. The children need to bring their book bag in every day as we will be hearing them read during the week. New books will be sent home every week.  
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is Justice. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks,
Mrs Meddins, Mrs Owen and Mr Cartwright (PGCE Student).


These are some books we will be enjoying in class this half term:
[image: Hattie Peck: The Journey Home : Levey, Emma: Amazon.co.uk: Books][image: A Great Big Cuddle: Poems for the Very Young : Rosen, Michael, Riddell,  Chris: Amazon.co.uk: Books]
                                                      



               
      
                                                    
[image: We're Going on an Egg Hunt: A Lift-the-Flap Adventure (The Bunny  Adventures) : Mumford, Martha, Hughes, Laura: Amazon.co.uk: Books][image: Hattie Peck (Picture Storybooks): Amazon.co.uk: Levey, Emma, Levey, Emma:  9781782444787: Books][image: The Easter Story – BrightMinds UK][image: The Way Back Home | Centre for Literacy in Primary Education][image: Mr Wolf&#39;s Pancakes by Jan Fearnley | Waterstones]                 
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